[image: Image result for HHS Athletic boosters]HHS Athletic Boosters





Meeting Minutes
January 3, 2018
Call to Order @ 6:05 PM

President:  Jeff Jenkins – Present 
Vice President:  Bruce Krich – Absent
Secretary:  Shannon Mitchell – Present 
Treasurer:  Ken Kriegler – Present

Voting Members Present:  Coco Obecny, Pam Guido, Jillion Stadie, Nikki Renkosik, Kathy Michel

Also Present:  Brenda Czarnecki, Jenna Gaudio, Kris Grabner, Matt Lewandowski and Glen Wilson
____________________________________________________________________________

Secretary’s Report:  
· December 6th Meeting Minutes presented and approved, seconded by Kathy Michel

Treasurer’s Report:
· Account balance = $43,965.11 as of 11/30/17

Athletic Director’s Report:
· Glen thanked the boosters for providing concessions at the recent JV basketball tournament.
· Glen discussed upcoming athletic events at the high school, including the poms and dance tournaments.

Concessions:
· There are several athletic events coming up that will require a number of concession volunteers.  Team parents will be helping with coverage and Pam and Jillion will coordinate additional volunteers.  Kathy will also solicit volunteers on our social media outlets.




Fundraising:
· Discussion continued about a variety of potential “night out” ideas and how to best promote the boosters and increase membership/participation.  A winter event is currently tabled at this time and we will continue to work on getting an event on the calendar.

Media:
· Please send Kathy photos of your child’s respective sport teams and events for publication on the website and social media pages.

Legacy Plaza: 
· No report was given

Spirit Wear:
· No report was given

Special Projects:
· None at this time

Old Business:  
· None at this time  

New Business:
· Soccer coaches Kris Grabner and Matt Lewandowski were present to request funds for a new pair of soccer goals.  The soccer goals should cost approximately $6545 plus shipping.  They will be ordered from local vendor, Soccer Heads.  The board approved this purchase.
· Swimming coaches Brenda Czarnecki and Jenna Gaudio were present to request funds for a mobile equipment storage cart and padlocks to store swimming gear at Centegra.  The swim team practices there and leaves their weights, kickboards, etc. at the facility.  The storage cart and padlocks should cost approximately $800.  The board approved this purchase.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Adjourned:  7:20 PM
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